
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 19-04-25                                                     QCS/2025/162 

Subject: Earth Day Celebration – Participation of Students (Grade III to V) 

Dear Parents, 

To sensitize students about the environment and the importance of nurturing Mother Earth, the school 

will be celebrating Earth Day through a series of engaging and educational activities. 

As part of the celebration, students of Grade III to V are kindly requested to bring a small potted plant 

on Monday for the activity. 

This initiative aims to encourage responsibility, care for nature, and a deeper understanding of our role 

in preserving the environment. 

We look forward to your support in making this event meaningful for the students. 

  

Warm Regards 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
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